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May 6, 2021 
 
The CCCBA Board of Directors has approved the 
following public statement: 
 
The Contra Costa County Bar Association (CCCBA) applauds the jury's guilty 

verdict for the murder of George Floyd. Jury trials are an essential element to 

attain justice for all.  

 

CCCBA stands for diversity, equity and inclusion; we seek to foster relationships 

within our legal community as well as the community at-large. Therefore, 

CCCBA strives to eliminate discrimination on the basis of race, color, religion 

(creed), gender, gender expression, age, national origin (ancestry), disability, 

marital status, sexual orientation, or military status, in any of its activities or 

operations. We issue this statement as an example of our commitment to stand 

against racism, oppression, and discrimination and to promote justice for all. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


